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Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Reopening — Monday 8th March 

Our school reopens for all children on Monday 8th March. We are expecting all children to return on that day and 
teachers and teaching assistants will be ready to welcome your child/ren back to school. We will be offering Breakfast 
Club from 8am and Activity Club from 3.15pm—5.15pm. You must book a place with Lorraine: 
l.benfield@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. Lorraine can then make sure she has sufficient staff available each day.  

INSET Day Friday 5th March 

There will be no provision for any children in school or via remote learning on Friday 5th March. Staff will be prepar-
ing school for the children’s return on Monday 8th March. 

Parents’ Evenings 

Once teachers have had chance to settle and assess children we will hold these meetings on Monday and Tuesday 29th 
and 30th March. Pam will send the link for bookings. The meetings will be held on Zoom.  

School Dinners 

Nikki, our excellent Caterlink cook will be providing hot lunches each day. You can see the menu later in this newslet-
ter and pay for your child/ren’s meals on ParentPay. Children will be eating their lunches in the school hall but on a 
staggered timetable.  

Lateral Flow Tests 

Staff in school have been testing ourselves, twice weekly, at home since January. These tests are designed to pick up 
asymptomatic cases of Covid — 19 which then makes our school environment even safer for everyone.  

Remote Learning 
 
As school reopens, we will no longer be setting Remote Learning or teaching via Zoom. The last day of remote Learn-
ing will be Thursday 4th March.  
 
Thank You 
 
We still have another week to go before we reopen but on behalf of all staff a huge thank for all you have done to sup-
port your child/ren’s learning during such a difficult period. The engagement from most families has been excellent 
and that is down to your support, as well as the efforts of our staff here in school. I have included some resources later 
in the newsletter to support you in talking to your child/ren about their return to school. Please do not hesitate to be in 
touch if you have questions or queries about any aspect of our reopening.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
James Humphries 
Headteacher 
 

 
 





Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The NHS Mental Health Support Team ,who work within your school and many 
others in Camden, are excited to be able to offer an online webinar series for all 
parents and carers of primary school children in Camden.  
 
The series will include online workshops via Zoom. The five topics covered, 
scheduled dates and times are:  
 

 
 
Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional follow up 20 
minutes for further questions for those parents or carers that are interested.  You 
can opt in for all five sessions, or whichever most appeals to you.  
 
We offer two options of the same workshop on ‘Understanding and supporting 
your child with worries’. You can either select Option A - 12pm on Tuesday 9th 
March 2021 or option B – 5pm on Wednesday 10th March 2021, whichever one 
works better for you.  
 
To find out more information and to register for any of the workshops (for free) 
please go to the ‘Eventbrite’ webpage https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/
e/140783959613 . 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Hazal Demir  
(MHST School Practitioner for Kentish Town Primary) 

Topic Day and Date Time 

Introduction to the Mental Health Sup-
port Team: 

Why Early Intervention Matters 

Wednesday 24th February 2021 5-6 pm 

Parent/Carer Self-Care Tuesday 2nd March 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

Understanding and supporting your 
child with worries - Option A 

Tuesday 9th March 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

Understanding and supporting your 
child with worries - Option B 

Wednesday 10th March 2021 5-6 pm 
6-6.20 pm -Q&A 

Parent/Carer and Child interactions Tuesday 16th March 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

      

Routines 
  

Tuesday 23rd March 2021 12-1 pm 
1-1.20 pm -Q&A 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/140783959613
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/140783959613


Nursery September 2021 
 
There are places available in our 
Nursery for September 2021.  Please 
contact Pam/Sarah in the office for 
details: ad-
min@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk.  
 
Thank you! 

 


